
INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 

 

14th June 2020 

 

To All Parents 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I wish to thank all of you for the support you are lending the school during this rather 

extraordinary and difficult period. I wish to also thank all our dear students for their 

effort and commitment in taking the online classes. We all recognise the stellar role 

our teachers are playing in keeping the school running online! 

 

As lockdown is being lifted in many areas and you get back to work, I hope that you 

will stay safe and so will your family. 

 

There will be a term break for all students from 28th of June, 2020 till the 9th of July, 

2020. There will be no online classes during this period. Virtual learning classes will 

resume for all classes on the 12th of July, 2020. 

 

I hope the children get to spend some quality time with you during their break. 

 

Stay safe all of you! 

 

Best wishes 

Principal 

 


